
Sites of Community Concern for Berrington Parish Council 2017/18 

 

1. The State of the Allotments wall is of grave concern to 

residents and members. 

2.  Speeding through the village of Crosshouses remains a grave 

concern to the residents and members. 

3. The Atcham road needs a speed reduction and some passing 

places. 

4. The disregard of many drivers for the pedestrians using the 

road crossing is of concern and the members would request 

that the crossing is upgraded to a Pelican Crossing 

5. Speeding on the Acton Burnell road  Cantlop to the A458 is of 

concern to residents and members of the Parish Council 

 


